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SPECIAL GUEST LECTURE  (ONLINE) ON “LET'S BE POSITIVE AND FACE THE 

TRUTH: EXPECTED POST COVID-19 SCENARIO” 

The Department of Financial Administration organized 

special guest lecture on “Let's be positive and face the 

truth: Expected post Covid-19 scenario” by Motivational 

Speaker Mr. Anand Verdhan Shukla, IPS and Additional 

Director, Rajasthan Police Academy (Retired) on May 22, 

2020 through Cisco Webex. The motive of the special 

lecture is to ensure the well being of the stakeholders 

during the COVIDI19 outbreak. Dr. Dhanraj Sharma, 

Assistant Professor, Department of Financial 

Administration delivered the welcome address and 

introduced the expert to the audience. Prof. Anjana Mushi 

(Dean, School of Management) expressed her best wishes 

for the initiatives taken by the Department during 

lockdown phase. 

Mr. Shukla talked about emergence of coronavirus and its 

consequences on the developed and developing country. 

He discussed how international relations of the country are 

changing with other countries. He emphasised that the 

practices in post COVID-19 scenario would be entirely 

diverse from pre COVID-19 scenario and we have to learn 

to live with coronavirus, social distancing will be the part of 

life.  He also discussed about various real life examples of 

his adminstrative career to deal with the stress. 

During the session, Faculty members, Research scholars 

and Students of the department actively participated. Dr. 

Dhanraj Sharma extended the gratitude towards the H’ble 

VC, Prof. R. K. Kohli, for his kind inspiration. The session 

ended with the vote of thanks.  
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